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October 2, 2020 
 
michael.a.shull@lacity.org 
randy.kelly@lacity.org 
joe.stackhouse@lacity.org 
deanne.dedmon@lacity.org 
 
 Re:  Resolution regarding use of Round Up by the Department of Recreation and Parks 
 
At a recent public meeting of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council, the following resolution 
was passed by the Board of Directors: 
 
Whereas Roundup has been discussed as a possible carcinogen and Bayer has already paid $10B 
in legal settlements related to Roundup,  
 
Be It Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council urges the Department of Recreation 
and Parks to explore and implement safer alternative methods for vegetation control than Roundup 
(glyphosate), and  
 
Be It Further Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council requests the Department of 
Recreation and Parks to post notification as to when a particular park unit will be treated with 
Roundup. 
 
Please contact Noel Gould, Chair of the CSPNC Coastline and Parks Committee, at 310-918-8650 
should you have any questions related to this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Doug Epperhart, President 
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 

 
 

Doug Epperhart 
President 
 

Dean Pentcheff 
Vice President 
 

Kathleen Martin 
Secretary 
 

Louis Dominguez 
Treasurer 
 

 

 


